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Aug 3         Packing House Pub 
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SIGNS SIGNS EVERYWHERE 
THERE’S SIGNS 

 

You have been warned! Pee on the beach 
and we post your video on YouTube! 

 

 

 

It was a pleasant evening for the Sheriff. A 
little humour and then it was time to collect 
the fines. Feeling no remorse, He smiled and 
watched as money accumulated in the 
collection tray.  

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 
Pollinator Garden – Fall isn’t a great time 
to put in a new garden so likely we will be 
looking for locations in the Spring 2024.  
 
 

Change of Meeting Day – the members 
are exploring changing our meetings to 
Tuesday evening. This will make it easier for 
all members to attend the meetings.  
 

 
Pollinator Fundraiser – Carola has been 
hard at work knitting bees and flowers to be 
sold as a fundraiser items. Cost for either a 
bee or flower is $15.  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Rotary District 5060 Websites –   
 
District Website  

 
https://rotary060.org/ 
 
Videos  

https://vimeocom/rotary5060 
 
End Polio  

https://www.endpolio.org/resource-center 
 
 
HUMOUR 
 

 
 

https://rotary060.org/
https://vimeocom/rotary5060
https://www.endpolio.org/resource-center


 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
GUEST SPEAKERS 
 

 
Bettina Muller                 photo by Peter Spek 

 
Our guest speaker this week was Bettina 
Muller who is the Director of Philanthropy, 
Corporate and Community Giving. Bettina 
spoke on the long relationship between 
Rotary and the KGH Foundation and then 
introduced to us their latest acquisition 
drive. Did you know that KGH has one of 
the oldest MRI machines in the country? 
Having had an MRI done on me a few 
weeks back I had no reason to doubt her. 
The sheer noise level and the banging 
sounds it makes while operating can be 
alarming despite having ear plugs 
installed. The KGH Foundation want to 
acquire a new machine with all the latest 
bells and whistles for our hospital. The 
problem? Medical grade equipment is not 
cheap. Enough said, you can see where 
this going.   
  

 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

We also got a nice thank you note from  
Bettina.  

“I wanted to send another note of thanks for 
allowing me to meet some of your lovely 
members and share a little bit about what the 
KGH Foundation has been up to. 

I thoroughly appreciated getting to know 
almost all of you; the conversations were 
both enlighten and simply enjoyable. If you 
ever wanted to participate in the JoeAnna’s 
House share-a-meal program, just let me 
know and I’ll send some further information 
around to anyone who’s interested.   

Let’s keep in touch!” 

 
GALLERY 
 

 
Silence by Michal Mierzejewski (Poland) 

 

 

 
Stephanie’s Babies by Secrets of the Pen 

a.k.a Lainy Art (Ukn) 

 

 
Cartoon and Reality_Maria by Serafleur 

(Philippines) 

 
 
 
ADVERTISING 
 
New Rotary Year – new opportunity to 

advertise! We need money to pay for the web 

site. You have money.  What could be 

simpler? 
   


